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Comments: Dear Forest Service,

Please close the Emerald Lake Shelter Reconstruction Project #66370 and let this Mount Timpanogos
Wilderness be wilderness. No shelter is needed and certainly not the invasive intrusion of work crews, machines,
helicopters, trucks and whatever else would be used to restore this already invasive shelter. This shelter has no
business in the wilderness. Just let it decay and return eventually to Mother Earth.

Please keep out of this wilderness area and let it be true wilderness. Mother Earth and all of her creatures will be
forever grateful as will I. Best Wishes, Terry Tucker



